
 
 
 
 
 

 
Omni One Insurance Agency wants to thank you for your business and let you know that 
you’re a valued, integral part of our company! 
   
We also wanted to give you a brief update on the Florida Insurance Market.    

Of late there have been many reports of property & casualty insurance carriers doing the  
Following: 
 

• No longer writing new business in Florida 

• Cancelling / Non-Renewing a large percentage of their business 

• Insolvency 

• Operating in the “RED” 

• Passing along extremely large increases to their insureds 

• ‘Sliding’ their policies over to a brand-new carrier 

• Creating an ‘exchange’ program that could have assessments 
  

It’s a bit disconcerting, to say the least. 

However, Omni One Insurance Agency has always pursued quality carriers for our client’s 
insurance needs. 
 
Our business model and operations haven’t been negatively affected by the number of 

carriers pulling out of the Florida market … in fact we’re offering solutions and 

alternatives. 

If you have a Friend, Family, or Neighbor who’s being impacted by the recent decisions & 

happenings of: 

✓ St. Johns       ✓   UPC   ✓   Lexington 
✓ ASI / Progressive     ✓   TowerHill                ✓    Avatar 
✓ Lighthouse      ✓   Gulf Stream  ✓    Farm Bureau 

 

Let them know what a great job Omni One Insurance Agency did for you.   
Let’s ensure that the people close to you are also taken care of when it comes to 
insurance! 
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